
You're Invited to a Baby Shower! 

Join us in celebrating the upcoming arrival of our little one! 

The parents-to-be: Sarah and John Smith 

Date: Saturday, March 25, 2024 

Time: 1:00 PM - 4:00 PM 

Location: The Smith Residence 

123 Baby Lane, Cityville 

Please RSVP by March 10th to Jane Doe at (123) 456-7890. 

Hosted with love by Jane and Michael Doe. 


